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Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S . Fruit , Suite I 0
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. -- DG 19-154, 2019 I 2020 Annual Cost of Gas and
Associated Charges Filing

Dear Director Howland,

On September 1 7, 201 9, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or the “Company”) submitted its
proposed 2019 1 2020 Annual Cost of Gas (“COG”) Adjustment filing. In the cover letter for this
filing, Northern lists the Summer Season and Winter Season bill impacts for a typical Residential
customer. However, the Company has subsequently discovered an error in the language
regarding the Summer Season bill impact. Specifically, the language in the cover letter states
that the typical bill for a Residential heating customer for the 2020 Summer Season is projected
to be $263 .95 . This amount actually reflects a typical 20 1 9 Summer Season Residential bill. For
2020, a typical Summer Season Residential bill is expected to be $258.96. This error is limited to
the Company’ s September 1 7, 20 1 9 cover letter and is not otherwise included in the Company’s
filing.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully Yours,

Patrick H. Taylor
Senior Counsel
(603) 773-6544
taylorp(unitil.com

CC: D. Maurice Kreis, Consumer Advocate


